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Dear Praying Friends,                                                        Dec 2019             
  

 The beginning of December was filled with many youth camps hosted by several different churches. I was 
able to travel to preach and teach in several of them and it is always a joy to spend time talking with young      
people who wish to further understand or look into the lessons that were taught. Continue to pray that God would 
use the churches here to disciple and train up the next generation well.  

 Many of the teachers, some of the older pastors and myself had a time of planning and discussing the next 
steps in Bible colleges here. Please be in prayer as we look to the new year and work towards making some 
changes within the Bible schools that we pray will help grow the schools. Please continue to pray for Bro. 
Randy’s chemo treatments and that he will be able to return to Kenya later this year.  

 We were able to take a flight down to South Africa and spend the Christmas holidays with some of                
Bethany’s family. It was the first time Journey was able to meet her Grandpa Bill. We enjoyed seeing old friends 
and catching up with family. I was thankful for the many preaching opportunities I was able to have while there. 
It was especially neat to hold a meeting with a group of Swahili speaking parking guards from Congo, Burundi, 
and Rwanda. It was exciting to speak with these men in a language that was familiar to them, please pray that the 
seed of God’s Word will grow in their hearts. 

 Thank you so much for partnering with us in prayer !! We trust the Lord to continue doing His work here 
in our lives and there in yours as well ! Happy New Year 2020 !!  

 

                 Josh, Bethany, Abram and Journey Wormley 

Youth Camps 

Preaching to parking guards 


